
Notice to Mississaugas of the Credit First Nation Electors, 

This notice is to inform you that due to the ongoing postal disruption we currently are unable to 

receive completed nomination forms by mail. At this time, we are unsure when the disruption 

will end.  

If you intended to submit a nomination by mail and would still like to nominate someone, you 

may ask another Elector to hand deliver your completed nomination forms and voter 

declaration forms on October 18th, 2025 from 9:00a.m. to 1:00p.m. or you may come in person 

to the nomination meeting.  

We are continuously monitoring the postal disruption and will keep you informed of any 

changes. 

 

Thank you  

Veronica McLeod                           

Veronica McLeod  

Electoral Officer     Email: veronica_mcleod@hotmail.com 

 


